
 
Annual General Meeting of PPG Meeting – held on Monday 8th June 2020 

 

 

In attendance: 

Jan Lloyd; Bruce Battams; John Neale; Jane Hanlon; Olivia Hanlon; Clive Robinson; Vanda & Bob Gould; Gordon & 

Angela Lovell; Mark Pitman; Fay Read; Sarah Setterfield; Dr Huda Muhsin; Dr Nigel Fagan; Dr Lucy Marchand; Dr 

Paul Staten; Christine Cartwright; Steve Bates; Elspeth Woods 

 

Apologies: 

Penny Liddiard; Judith Westell; Sheila Dale 

 

Business of Meeting: 

 

1. The minutes of the AGM May 2019, circulated in advance of the meeting, were agreed 

2. The Chair’s report, circulated in advance of the meeting were agreed with no questions 

3. The Treasurer’s report circulated in advance of the meeting were agreed with no questions.  

4. Steve thanked the outgoing officeholders for their effort and support over the past year 

5. Dr Muhsin thanked the PPG members for their continued support, input, and effort to support the surgery 

over the past year and as we move forward to a challenging new year, that support will be all he more 

necessary. 

6. Steve Bates: Jan Lloyd; Christine Cartwright and Elspeth Woods stood down from office. 

 

Election of Officers 20/21 

 

1. Chair:  Clive Robinson nominated Steve Bates and this was seconded by John Neale.   

2. Deputy Chair: Steve Bates nominated Jan Lloyd and this was seconded by Fay Read.  

3. Treasurer: Steve Bates nominated Christine Cartwright and this was seconded by Fay Read/Clive 

Robinson.  

4. Secretary: Steve Bates nominated Elspeth Woods and this was seconded by Jan Lloyd. 

 

Steve, Jan. Christine and Elspeth confirmed they were happy to continue in office for another term. 

 

The business of the AGM being concluded, there was virtual wine and nibbles as the members chatted. 

 

The next AGM will be held in May 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prep. Elspeth Woods 

Secretary to the PPG. 
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